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Wednesday, 18th December 2024  
  
  
Dear Parent/Guardian,  
  
Year 5 Dance Festival – Palace Theatre  

  
Your child has been selected to perform at a dance festival at the Palace Theatre. This 
fantastic opportunity will take place on Monday, 21st January 2025. Pupils will be leaving 
school by coach at 8:40am (please ensure they arrive at school at 8:30am) and will be back at 
school for their usual lunch time.   
  
Please consent for your child to take part, by giving permission in the usual way on school 
money.  
  
Parents are able to come along to watch this event and tickets are £9.00 per person. There is a 
maximum of 4 tickets per booking and as with any show, it is on a first come first serve basis. 
Parents will be welcomed into the auditorium from 9:45am and the performance starts at 
10.00am. The tickets will go on sale on Monday, 6th January 2025, a link will be shared 
with you on this day. Programmes will also be on sale in the foyer for £2.00 each.  
  
The children have been working ever so hard on their routine during their lunch times and 
can’t wait to show you and the other schools what they have been working on.  
  
Yours sincerely,   
  
  
Miss Dugdale, Mrs Davison and Miss McMahon   
Year 5 Teachers  
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